
EnviroN
ote

Important Notice: Changes to Report Format

EnviroNote 1139 - November 2024

Dear Valued Clients,

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change in our reporting process. Starting from 2 January 2025, we will be transitioning from 

the current AEML report style to a new Eurofins format.

Key Points: 

1. The transition will be gradual and implemented over the coming months. 
2. The new Eurofins format is designed to enhance clarity and consistency across our reports.

We understand that this change may require some adjustment on your part. Rest assured, we are committed to making this transition 

as smooth as possible. Our team is prepared to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have during this process.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve our services. If you have any immediate questions, please 

don’t hesitate to contact your account manager or our customer support team.

Thank you for your continued trust in our services.

Eurofins | AEML on (03) 8564 5000 or AEML_Reports@eurofinsanz.com
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